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Join us Iin Nashville for the 2020 NOSS Conference!



Early Registration for NOSS 2020 is Open!

To register for the NOSS 2020 Conference, click here.




CONFERENCE
PROGRAM
NOW
AVAILABLE!

Our annual conference in Nashville is going to be one
you don't want to miss! A wide array of topics is
scheduled with something for each attendee. Faculty,
student support staff, and administrators can all find
something helpful as we all strive to make a positive
difference in the lives of students.

To access the NOSS 2020 Program information, click here.




Hotel reservations at the beautiful Gaylord Opryland Resort for
the NOSS 2020 Conference are open!

Click below for more details.

For more details about hotel reservations, click here.




NOSS 2020

Annual Conference
Study Tour

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 4 @ $50 PER PERSON

Join the National Organization for Student Success on a tour
of historic Jefferson Street in Nashville, Tennessee, on the
HBCU History Tour! The tour will make stops at Tennessee

State University and Fisk University before ending at the

Tennessee State Museum and the Nashville Farmers’ Market.

More information can be found by clicking the link below.

For more information about the conference study tour, click here.




NOSS IS NOW TAKING
NOMINATIONS FOR

AWARDS IEOR
THE NOSS 2020
GCONIEERENCE

NOSS Awards have been updated, and new forms have been created! This
allows you to fill out the information, attach the nomination packet, and
then the form and packet are sent directly to the chair. Please check out
the Awards and Scholarships offered by NOSS under the Library tab on

the NOSS website.

The deadline for submission is November 1.
Please email the Awards Chair, Tammy Bishop, at tjbishop@waynecc.edu,
for more information or for help with questions.



NOSS, with the help of the Tennessee Association for Student Success and Retention
(TASSR), has chosen to support Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library for the 2020 Literacy
Project. Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library is a book gifting program that mails free, high-
quality books to children from birth until they begin school, no matter their family’s income.

Click below for more information.

For more information about the NOSS 2020 Literacy Project, click here.




NOSS
EXECUTIVE
BOARD
ELECTIONS

Candidates for our upcoming election
for the Executive Board are listed below.

President-Elect: Daniel Nelson and Meredith Sides
Secretary: Johari Barnes, Leanna Hall, Glynis Mullins

More details about each candidate can be found on our website
under Members Only. Please review candidate information prior to
voting. A link to the ballot will be emailed to NOSS members on
November 30th. The last day to vote is December 15th.
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Journal of Developmental Education |f

THE LATEST EDITION
IS HERE!

To access your copy of the Journal
of Developmental Education, log
into your NOSS account on our
website and find it under

"Members Only"
7|




OSS IS HAPPY TO PARTNER WITH
LUMEN LEARNING TO PROVIDE

FREE WEBINARS!

THE NOVEMBER WEBINAR
INFORMATION IS BELOW:

We hope our members will take advantage of

this partnership to learn more about OER and online instruetion.

Date: Wednesday, November 6th at 1:00 pm ET
Title: “OER 101: What is It, Where Can | Find I+, and How Can |
Use It”

Presenter: David Wiley, Chief Academic Officer, Lumen Learning

Click here to register for this webinar




MARK YOUR CALENDARS
FOR A WEBINAR!

December 6, 2019
11:00 a.m. Eastern

Presented by Dr. John Craig

Title: Publishing 101: Tips and Suggestions for Getting Your
Manuscript Accepted into Scholarly Publications

This interactive webinar will review the basics of how to get
published in scholarly publications. We will discuss the different
types of articles (manuscripts), what reviewers and editors are
looking for exactly and how to identify to which publications to
submit your work. This highly engaging webinar is designed to
help participants to feel comfortable with the publishing process,
from idea development, writing and submission. We will also
discuss how to handle the revision process. Additionally, there
will be an overview of The Journal of Access, Retention in Higher
Education (JARIHE), which has been endorsed by NOSS.

To register for this webinar, click here.




NOSS Network Choices

MEMBERSHIP IN NOSS INCLUDES BEING A
PART OF AS MANY NETWORKS ASYOU’D
LIKE. DID YOU KNOW THAT ALMOST HALF
OF NOSS MEMBERS HAVE NOT SELECTED
EVEN ONE NETWORK? LOGINTO YOUR
NOSS ACCOUNT TODAY AND EDIT YOUR
PROFILE TO INCLUDE NETWORKS.

DON'T MISS OUT ON THIS GREAT
FEATURE OF MEMBERSHIP!




CONSIDER PUBLISHING IN
PRACTITIONER TO PRACTITIONER!

Do you have a best practice you'd like to share, but
don’t have the time to write a formal research paper?

Please consider sharing your idea and have it published

in NOSS’ Practitioner to Practitioner. NOSS encourages

any practice that promotes student success! Guidelines

can be found at thenoss.org, and then click onto library,
Practitioner to Practitioner.

The goal of P-to-P is for practitioners to share and
promote exciting programs, services, professional
development opportunities, workshops, placement
changes, courses, advising practices, student
organizations, or summer programs - just some
examples that have shown success.

Share. Together we can.

Submit your article to: practitioner@thenoss.org

Share and get published!




The Transition is Official:
Important Information for Your
Business Office

2t yo siness office know the
tio ep to make sure that all of our
» tlon IS correct in your payment system.

* Checks should be made payable to NOSS.
» Payments should be mailed to NOSS, P.O. Box 963, Northport, AL
35476.
» Online payments may be made using a credit or debit card. Our new
online payment system is easier than ever!
» Our updated W-9 (tax ID information) is linked on the NOSS website
(thenoss.org) in the bottom right corner of every page.

Questions may be sent to our Executive Assistant,
Annette Cook, at acook@thenoss.org.




UPCOMING

calendar events

November
October 31-November 1--Michigan Chapter Conference
November 1--Oklahoma Chapter Conference
November 6--Lumen Learning Webinar: OER 101: What is it, Where can | find it, and
How can | use it?
November 8--Ohio Chapter Conference
November 8-9--Mississippi Chapter Conference
November 21-23--Center for Analysis of Postsecondary Readiness (CAPR)
Conference

December
December 6--"Publishing 101" Webinar with Dr. John Craig
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